January 10, 2023

Julie Woodard, CPL
AAPL Headquarters
800 Fournier St.

Fort Worth, TX 76102

Ms. Woodard,

The Mississippi Association of Petroleum Landmen (MAPL) would like to nominate Wesley Day,
CPL for the Best AAPL Director’s Communication Award. Wesley has been to every MAPL board
meeting and has delivered detailed summaries from the Quarterly Meetings. He has also become
involved in attempting to get Mississippi subject matter presented at the Gulf Coast Land
Institute. He is a huge asset to MAPL and the AAPL!

Respectfully Submitted,

Roui 72’8’@%&

Keri L. Falk, CPL President
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